
 

Exclusive Brands, LLC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 8, 2018 
 
City of Ann Arbor  
Planning & Development Services Unit 
301 E. Huron 
Ann Arbor, MI 48107 
 
Attention:  Matt Kowalski 
 
RE: Planning Commission Meeting 8/8/2018 for 1251 N. Main  
 Special Exception Use 
 Project Number: SEU18-023 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kowalski: 
 
We are requesting a postponement on the above referenced project for the 
Planning Commission meeting on August 8, 2018.  Due to the time constraints of 
the Traffic Engineer review letter dated August 6, 2018 and the PC meeting on 
August 8, 2018 we do not have the opportunity to address her concerns with our 
Traffic Engineer and provide a revised Traffic Study. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Aram Freij 
 
 
 
 
 


